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August 1, 2011 

Dear Commissioners: 

 
I am writing to let you know of my concerns related to the San Onofre Nuclear Power Plant and how its 
continued operation effects the health and welfare of the citizens of San Clemente and neighboring 
communities. I am concerned that the SONGS plant was designed for a quake 7.0 but sits on a fault 
capable of a much larger quake. 

I am concerned that radioactive waste that is currently in temporary storage is a danger to the local 
citizens. 

It has been brought to the public attention that SONGS provides only 7.5% of California's energy needs. 
This is a situation of diminishing returns, what SONGS provides is overshadowed by the dangers to the 
8.4 million people living within the fifty mile radius of the plant. These are the people who would be 
effected if there were a nuclear accident.  

Please take into consideration that I am concerned and want close monitoring of the SONGS plant. It is 
public knowledge that it has ten times more safety violations than all 104 nuclear plants in the USA. 

Thank you, 

Rebecca Robles 

119 Avenida San Fernando 

San Clemente, CA 92672 
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